
 

 

 

April 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Columbus Urban League Entrepreneur Center in fiscal year 2022. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Columbus Urban League, located at 788 Mt. 

Vernon Ave, Columbus, OH  43203 

 

The funding would be used for the redevelopment and alignment of office space to provide critical 

business support services and improve access to capital for Black and minority-owned companies 

in Central Ohio. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Joyce Beatty 

Member of Congress 


